Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Freshwater Fish and Wildlife
The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, March 1, 2018, 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: Indian River County Administration Complex Commission Chambers, 1801 27th Street, Vero Beach, FL 32960
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This previously scheduled public hearing, published on February 19, 2018, in volume 44, No. 34, F.A.R., is hereby cancelled until further notice. Upon the reschedule of the public hearing, a revised notice will be published accordingly.
For a copy of the agenda or more information, contact Dylan Imlah, Dylan.Imlah@MyFWC.com.
